
 

Important updates on Cessation of eNETS payment service  

From 11 July 2021, Citibank Singapore Limited will no longer be supported on the eNETS payment 

service. This means that you will no longer be able to make payments on eNETS merchants’ platforms 

through your Citibank Singapore Limited bank account.  

For alternative modes of payment, you can utilize the FAST / PayNow payment service or Bill Payment 

service available on our Citi Mobile® App or Citibank Online. 

To initiate the FAST / PayNow or Bill Payment services, you can login to: 

- Citibank Online and navigate to ‘Make A Payment & Transfer’; or 

- Citi Mobile® App and navigate to ‘Payments’ 

 

 


